
From: JIM/BETTY POSTHUMUS 

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 12:03 PM 

To: City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca>; Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; Vivian, Melanie 

<mvivian@london.ca> 

Cc: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca>; Planning <Planning@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re-Zoning 6756 James St. 

To all Concerned 

I know that you have received many letters in regards to the re-zoning of this property and I realize that 

a final decision will be made on the 22nd. of this month. Up until now all of our concerns have been 

dismissed and it feels like this will be pushed through. This re- zoning does not affect you in anyway 

shape or form, but it does to the people that live here. We live work and play here, we raise our kids 

here and this matters greatly to us and your decision will affect us. I will not go into all of our concerns 

again as you have heard them several times, but the math does not add up to the dimensions proposed. 

It is obvious that the planning dept. never checked this out and just took the builders word for it. Please 

lets have a meeting together and see if we can come up with a favorable solution for all. Please address 

our concerns at the meeting and not just toss them aside. 

Please add my concerns to the meeting agenda for the 22nd. 

Thank you 

Jim Posthumus 

6770 James St 

Lambeth 
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